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TOPIC: National Core Indicators (NCI) Staff Stability Survey 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD) would like to remind Qualified Vendors who have 
Direct Support Professionals to please consider participating in the National Core Indicators (NCI) Staff 
Stability Survey.  Your participation will help the Division make sound policy decisions regarding 
provider contracts, rates, etc. 
 
Your agency should have received an email inviting you to participate in the Staff 
Stability Survey. This email also contained a unique link to the survey tool and 
instructions on how to complete the survey in the online data entry system, ODESA. The 
survey should be completed by your Human Resources or Payroll offices. Please check 
your “spam” folder for an email from snoyes@hsri.org, as this is the address the 
invitation came from.  
 
This survey is relatively short, easy to complete and anonymous.  Your agency’s answers will not be 
identified in any way and all results will be reported in the aggregate.  
 
NCI still has 2 webinars available; please use this link to connect to either session: 
https://nasddds.adobeconnect.com/r2a9zywchnu/ 
 
 

April 30th at 3:00pm EST 
May 11th at 3:00pm EST 

 

If you are unable to participate in one of these ‘live’ webinars, you may use the following link to hear a 
previously recorded session:  https://nasddds.adobeconnect.com/p7cu3gzwmn5/  

 
For questions, please contact Pat Volle at jpvolle@azdes.gov 
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